
WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN 
 

TEACHER: C. Morphew WEEK OF: 8/18-8/22 
MONDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using 
IXL/Interactive 
vocabulary lesson over 
denotation and 
connotation/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: Government 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/Finish the 
Citizenship packet/Begin 
the citizenship 
activity/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: U.S. History 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
using current events/Ch. 
18 lesson 1 review 
questions/Ed puzzle in 
Google Classroom/exit 
ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

TUESDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using 
IXL/Measuring Up:  
Denotation and 
Connotation/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:  
 
CLASSWORK:  
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: U.S. History 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
using current 
events/America:  The 
Story of US season 1 
episode 6/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework 
 

WEDNESDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using IXL/Finish 
the Denotation and 

SUBJECT: Government 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do 
Now”activity using 
current events/Finish the 
citizenship activity/class 

SUBJECT: U.S. History 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
using current 
events/America:  The 



WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN 
Connotation packet/exit 
ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

discussion on purposes of 
government/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

Story of US season 1 
episode 6/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

THURSDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using 
IXL/Interactive 
vocabulary lesson on 
commonly confused 
words/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT:  
 
CLASSWORK:  
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: U.S. History 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
using current 
events/lessons 2 and 3 
questions/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

FRIDAY 
 
 

SUBJECT: English 
 
CLASSWORK:  “Do Now” 
activity using 
IXL/Measuring Up lesson 
32 editing practice/exit 
ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: Government 
 
CLASSWORK: “Do Now” 
activity using current 
events/class discussion 
over origins of the 
state/lesson 1 review 
questions 1-5/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

SUBJECT: U.S. History 
 
CLASSWORK:  “Do Now” 
using current 
events/lesson 4 
questions and Discovery 
Education video over 
Plains Indians/exit ticket 
 
HOMEWORK: No 
homework. 
 

 


